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Abstract
This submission contains a liaison response from the IEE 802.11 WG related toa review request from the IETF OPSAWG chairs and Dan Romascanu on an updated version of https://datatracker.ietf.org/doc/draft-ietf-opsawg-capwap-hybridmac/?include_text=1 .


Liaison Request

At the July 2013 IETF meeting, a request for IEEE 802.11 review of a future (WGLC) version of the capwap-hybridmac document was made by the OPSAWG chairs and Dan Romascanu. The WGLC version of the document became available 2014-05-05 (https://datatracker.ietf.org/doc/draft-ietf-opsawg-capwap-hybridmac/?include_text=1) and the proposed liaison response was discussed 2014-05-13 in the ARC SC. 
Liaison Response:

To:	dromasca@avaya.com; warren@kumari.net; melinda.shore@gmail.com; sob@harvard.edu; 

[bookmark: _GoBack]CC:	dstanley@arubanetworks.com ; pthaler@broadcom.com; bclaise@cisco.com ; draft-ietf-opsawg-capwap-hybridmac.all@tools.ietf.org 


Subject: IEEE 802.11 MAC Profile for CAPWAP draft
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the "IEEE 802.11 MAC Profile for CAPWAP”, 
https://datatracker.ietf.org/doc/draft-ietf-opsawg-capwap-hybridmac/ document.

The IEEE 802.11 Working Group has reviewed this document and has no comments on its content.

We will inform IEEE 802.11 WG members of this work, and welcome further requests from the OPSAWG for information or clarification of the IEEE 802.11 standard.
 
Thank you,
 
Adrian P Stephens, Chair, IEEE 802.11 WG
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